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Important Dates (mark your calendars)

November 25 – Lunch/Dinner for Staff

December 6 – High Five Friday with F.B.I

December 11- PTA Meeting in Staff Lounge

Coming Soon Our First Annual Paint Night!!

PTA Social Committee Thank You!!!!!!

On behalf of the PTA social committee we would like to thank our Acting
Principal  Mrs.  Hastings-Hauf,  Acting Assistant Principal Mr. Dupski
and Bonnie Branch staff who took the time out of their day to ensure the
Luau  dance  was  a  huge  success!!!  To  all  the  parents,  Jen  Grimes,
Monique Hill, Carrie Jenkins, Molly Kuehl, Kristen Lee, Kathryn Mello,
Jill  Mock,  Maggie  Murgolo,  Kelly  O'Byrne,  Michael  Ray,  Zahida
Rakeeb-Greivis, Christina Rosendorf, Colleen Rumsey, Casey Sawyer,
Heather Fox, Stephanie Schepp, Rena Shooman, Tonya Sigalas, Tim
Simms, Sara Smith, Dionne Stevens, Maria Twigg, Mashel Wakil, Jada
Williams,  Ginny Zimmerman Stefan Zimmerman Ania  Banyas,  Julie
Bedwell,  Keia  Benefield,  Beth  Benoit,  Jennifer  Black,  Arlene  Faye,
Anthony Fulmore,  Brian Gallagher,  Jenifer Gallagher,  Steve Greene
who donated items, sold tickets, decorated, chaperoned and cleaned up,
thank you!! These events are a success because of all of your support!!
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Lunch/Dinner Appreciation for Staff!!

On November 25th, the PTA will be serving a lunch/dinner to the amazing
teachers at BBMS! Please see the attached signup and help us thank our
kids' teachers for all their hard work by providing them with a meal during a
long day of parent conferences.

The  Hospitality  Committee  really  needs  your  help!   Please  consider
donating salads, fruit, or funds for the teacher appreciation dinner.  This is a
great opportunity to show appreciation to staff members for all of their hard
work!!

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/5080b4ea9aa28a0f85-november

PTA Reflections Art Program!!!

PTA  Reflections  program  is  looking  for  parent  volunteers  to  judge  our
talented entries. The judges will be provided a rubric which is used by PTA
Reflections program on a National level as well as guidelines. It will require
no more than an hour of your time. The judging will take place beginning of
December  after  school.  Please  contact  Momina  Malik  or  Kelly  Green
at reflectionsbbms@gmail.com

Shark Shop!!

We are still collecting holiday items for the Shark shop, it’s not too late to
donate!!  The  holidays  are  quickly  approaching  and  we  would  like  to
transform the Shark Shop for the gift giving holidays!!  The students love
buying gifts for their family and friends!  We need your help to make this a
success.  We are looking for home decor items, i.e. candles and picture
frames, fashion items such as scarves, hats, purses.  Games, books, and
stuffed animals are also popular with the shoppers.  We will also be offering
complimentary gift wrapping.  If you have any holiday wrap, tissue paper, or
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tape it would be much appreciated!  Please drop your donations off in the
front office.  Thanks for helping make this fun for the students. If you have
any questions, please reach out to the shark shop coordinator Tara Gorsky.

Spirit Wear!!!

Need some holiday gifts this year?  How about some BBMS spirit wear? 
We have some T-shirts left for sale, both blue and gray option. $15.90 (incl.
tax). Contact Therese Cooper our spirit wear coordinator for sizing options.

Be sure to check out our website https://www.bbmspta.org/ and our fb
page Bonnie Branch Middle School PTA for the most current information.

Bonnie Branch Middle School |
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Howard County Public Schools would like to continue connecting with you via email. If you prefer to be removed
from our list, please contact Howard County Public Schools directly. To stop receiving all email messages distributed
through our SchoolMessenger service, follow this link and confirm: Unsubscribe

SchoolMessenger is a notification service used by the nation's leading school systems to connect with parents,
students and staff through voice, SMS text, email, and social media.
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